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My child is a talented softball player and her schedule does not allow her to attend a 

typical in person school without missing a lot of classes. Her and her brother currently 

attend a “virtual” charter school. We left our local school before the shutdowns 

because of the lack of education in our neighborhood school, she was ahead and 

typically spent 75% of her day bored in front of a Chromebook. With her current 

charter school she’s excelling academically and able to play the sport she loves with 

out compromising either.  

 

I’d encourage you to stop SB 767 before it goes further. After our great experience 

with this virtual charter our children will not return to our local school. If this passes 

our family would homeschool without the teacher support and numerous resources 

we receive from the virtual public charter school.  

 

This SB is a disservice to families in Oregon.  


